
Baden-Württembergische Bank

From 18 April:  
your path to a new log-in name. 

From 18 April you can go to  

https://banking.bw-bank.de and use  

your account number and your current  

online banking PIN to log in.
Once you have successfully logged in, 

your new log-in name will be displayed.

Please make a note of your new log-in name 

and go to the BW-Bank website:  

www.bw-bank.de

The top section is where you can access the 

new BW Online-Banking. Enter your log-in 

name and current online banking PIN here.

As soon as you have logged in, you will be able to 

change your log-in name to one of your choice in 

the menu item »Online-Banking« under »Service« 

and »User Name«.

Important information  

on BW Online-Banking.

Our tip: If you use your account number as your 

log-in name, the current log-in procedure will 

remain unchanged.
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Herzlich willkommen

Your new log-in name for the online branch  
will be shown in red.


